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“Our children deserve the best education 
possible so they can succeed in the 
classroom and beyond. That’s why I’m 
working to end the Gap Elimination 
Adjustment (GEA) once and for all.”

–Assemblywoman 
Carrie Woerner

This year, local schools will 
fall $4.3 million short of the 

state aid they were promised. 
Assemblywoman Carrie Woerner 

is standing up for upstate 
schools by fighting to end the 
Gap Elimination Adjustment.

Did you know?



Name:

Address:

Email:

Signature:

Or sign the online petition at  
 tinyurl.com/RepealGEA

Let’s end the GEA  
once and for all! Dear Neighbor,

Education is the key to the future success of our children and the 

economic security of our families. That’s why we must provide the 

best education possible, from engaging classrooms to enriching 

after-school activities.

An excellent education requires investment. However, 

based on the governor’s budget proposal, local schools 

will not be fully funded this year. In fact, they’ll be 

short more than $4.3 million in promised state aid 

because of the Gap Elimination Adjustment (GEA).

The GEA robs our students of top-notch academic 

options and diverse extracurricular programs and 

can create a further burden for property taxpayers. 

Last year, I introduced legislation to repeal the GEA 

(A.2271-B). This year, I will continue fighting to end 

the GEA once and for all.

As always, my door is open; if you have concerns 

about this or any community issue, please reach  

out to me at WoernerC@assembly.state.ny.us or  

518-584-5493.

Sincerely,

Carrie Woerner 
Member of Assembly

112 Spring St., Suite 109 • Saratoga Springs, NY 12866

518-584-5493 • WoernerC@assembly.state.ny.us @AMCarrieWoerner

		Yes, I stand with 
Assemblywoman Woerner  
and support fully funding  
our schools now.


